GO onthe Mission e PO Box 2556 e Silverdale, WA 98383 e goonthemission.com

January 26, 202 1 *
Dear Friends,

The GO team in the US continues to monitor the impact and response to the COVID-19 pandemic closely,
staying in regular communication with our field staff in Senegal and Mexico.

e The pandemic-caused restrictions around the world do not mean the work of GO on the Mission has
slowed or come to a stop. Absolutely not! In fact, the needs and opportunities are even greater to
demonstrate the compassionate love of Jesus during these times.

¢ In the initial months of the pandemic, because of the strong response of our wonderful and generous
donors, GO was able to send significant aid to our partners in both Mexico and Senegal to address the
areas of highest need — keeping those in need fed, providing masks and sanitizing supplies to schools
and feeding centers, and helping to support the staff of the Senegalese schools.

e With vaccines still months away from availability in Senegal and Mexico, ongoing aid is still vital for the
children and families we serve. In Senegal, schools are back in session at the moment, but work is still
scarce for adults, so we are working to provide relief for hungry families. In Mexico, the feeding
centers have reopened, but we are still seeing record numbers, so we are working to support the
centers as well as families in the neighborhoods with high needs.

Here are some ways you can be part of addressing the needs of these children and their families:
e Help provide emergency relief via the GO on the Mission COVID-19 Relief Fund. These funds have

already brought relief to our partners and will continue to do so. Donate to the fund at
goonthemission.com/donate

e Sponsoring a child continues to be a great way to help bring hope to these children and their families.
Our partners have expressed how vital sponsorship funds are at this time. Visit
goonthemission.com/sponsor to sponsor a child and encourage others to do so as well. We currently
have 202 children in need of sponsorship.

e Please pray for the children, their families, the schools and feeding centers. Our partners have told us
how grateful they are for your continued support and prayers.

If you have any questions please contact us at info@goonthemission.com or (360) 692-223 1.
Sincerely,
Mark Snelling, D. Min.

Executive Director, GO on the Mission

*This letter is an updated version of the November COVID statement from the GO Executive Director



